From: Joe Fahlman <joe@tcbc.com>

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 12:35 PM

To: Chad Centola

Subject: Waste Connections Recycle Proposal for Sunriver

You don't often get email from joe@tcbc.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Deschutes County Commissioners,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on the proposal to provide curbside recycling in the Sunriver area. |
attended the board meeting on January 31 virtually and observed the discussion, input, and questions that each of the
Commissioners asked. | have put some thought to the proposal and | would like to share those with you.

| am a homeowner and a proponent of recycling, and currently use the recycle center in Sunriver. The current proposal
from Waste Connections/Cascade Disposal is for universal curbside recycling. | am not opposed to curbside recycling.
What | am opposed to is requiring every homeowner to participate. | believe it should be an option available to the
homeowner who willingly “opts in” as opposed to paying for a service that they may not use or want.

| appreciate the time and work that you put into serving our County and the effort to balance the many different views
represented.

Thank you for service!
Sincerely,
Joe Fahlman

Joe Fahlman
18 Indian Lane

Sunriver, OR 97707

503.348.2792
joe@tcbc.com



